
TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 

NOTICE 

January 2020 Commission Conference 
CANCELLED 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 

Please be advised that the Tennessee Public Uti lity Commission will not 

convene a Conference during the month of January 2020. 

FOR THE TENNESSEE PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION: 

~L~ 
Robin L. 'iViorriso~ 
Dated: January 8, 2020 ~ 

cc: TPUC service list 

Telephone 615.741.2904, Toll-Free 1.800 .342.8359, Facsimile 615.741.5015 
www.tn .gov/tpuc 

www.facebook.com/tpuc 


